
EXAMS AND STUFF (3/24/21) 

 

I originally planned to have the exams on Thursdays because I usually teach Tuesday and 
Thursday. But we are not hindered by such considerations and so the exams will be on 
Fridays. Please contact me ASAP if you see any problem with this decision. The Syllabus 
will reflect this change. Read what I write in the Syllabus carefully, especially the sections 
on exams.  
 
I will provide you with explicit instructions on how to take the exams in the next few 
weeks. 
 
I have now revised CM 1 through CM 3 and so you should have enough material to keep 
you going during our first week, which is a day short. 
 
I plan to revise CM 4 and CM 5 soon. 


